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potential duplication with other programs that already exist while also 
considering economic feasibility. 
 

 A Center for Undergraduate Research and Scholarship (CURS) is being 
developed on campus.  It will serve as a centralized tracking system for 
undergraduate research.  A survey was done last year asking faculty 
about attitudes about undergraduate research and their level of 
participation.  The results have been assembled and a guest from 
Institutional Research will present results at a future UAAC meeting.  R. 
Wood, J. Perolio, E. Crowell, B. Janowiak, put together a proposal to join 
the Council for Undergraduate Research and Scholarship and be included 
in this year’s cohort of institutions that are beginning the development of 
an Undergraduate Rese

  


